
Printed on: 20/04/2021 09:10:08

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

19/04/2021  23:03:252021/0123/P OBJ Hampstead CAAC HCAAC is concerned with the proposal to add an entrance door 'uncomfortably' adjacent to the original 

entrance. Although seeming obviously sensible and unavoidable, the resulting disturbance to the front 

elevation is for the benefit of one flat somewhat at the expense of the other spacially. While that is up to the 

two owners, it seems to detract unnecessarily from the visible logic of a shared hall behind the one original 

door and the natural balance of the existing elevation. If two doors are to be so juxtaposed, it might better be 

served by a modified version of the existing oversize and squeezed door hood to cover both entrances. The 

change from original or similar entrance door to a pair of modern glazed doors cannot be welcome with the 

original features of the door surrounds. We consider the existing rear dormers should be retained rather than 

being combine dto dominate the roof slope.
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